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20 September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
How to Support Your Child in Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have you found yourself asking one of these questions to your children and had very little 
response?  Have you been asked to help with homework and felt unsure which resources use?  
 
To help you support your child as they progress through Secondary Education, we have created a 
range of documents which will provide guidance and links to resources for every key stage and 
subject:  
 
The links below will take you to these key documents on our website, they are organized by Key 
Stages which are as follows: 
 

KS5 – Years 12 and 13 
KS4 – Years 9, 10 and 11 
Foundation – Years 7 and 8 

  
1. Curriculum Booklet  

This has everything you need in one place and includes information about subject 
content, assessment, enrichment opportunities, extended study information, 
recommended equipment and subject contacts.     
 

2. Homework Information  
This includes suggestions of what type of homework activities to expect in each 
subject.  
 

3. How can Parents Support their Children?  
This includes subject-specific suggestions of ways you can be involved in your child’s 
learning, online resources which may help your child and recommended textbooks 
and revision guides for most subjects. 

 
Please let us know if there is anything else that would help you support and guide your child at 
home. We will do our best to include this in the next annual update.   
 
If you have any queries or helpful suggestions, please contact mesoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
in the first instance and label your communication “curriculum booklets”. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs A Morgan 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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